
To the sec I support transperency when it comes to 12 B-1 Fees...however I oppose reducing the 
advisory fee to the lowest denominator...which will prompt a price war for assets at the expense of 
advice.  Then only the more sophisticated investors will get the advice we all deserve...Thank You...Pat 
Beard...Series 7 since 1997. 
 


